
 

 

 

 

Notice: Secondment of PSA Limpopo Provincial Manager 
 

Members are informed that John Teffo, the Provincial Manager attached to the PSA’s Provincial Office in 

Limpopo has been seconded to PSA Head Office with effect from 31 January 2022 until further notice. 

Patricia Matlhadisa has been appointed to act as Provincial Manager in Limpopo.   

 

Patricia can be contacted on (015) 295 0514, 076 983 9852, or patricia.matlhadisa@psa.co.za 

 

The PSA remains committed to prioritising the rights and interests of members. Employees wishing to join 

the PSA can contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za and Lawrence 

Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za. 
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